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Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: David Spencer [david.spencer@chaparralenergy.com] 

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2007 10:01 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Cc: Swazo, Sonny, EMNRD 

Subject: Continuation Request - Case No. 14006 

This is a formal request to continue the referenced Case till the November 15, 2007 Docket. 
After discussion with Sonny Swazo he indicated that this was agreeable with him. This will 
allow us time to complete the proper plugging ofthe well in question and be able to submit the 
proper paperwork on the completion ofthe well. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and Chaparral will await your decision on this 
matter. 

David Spencer 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Chaparral Energy, L.L.C. 
Direct Phone (405) 426-4397 
Direct Fax (405) 425-8897 
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